
May 6, 2020 

RE: Warriors' Battle in the Park II ( June 17th thru June 21, 2020) 

Hi Guys, 

I hope everyone is doing well during this Pandemic. 

With the new shelter in place order extended until 5/30/2020 and now the NEW Restore Illinois phase 
plan introduced on 05/05/2020 by Governor Pritzker, the Orland Youth Organization (O.Y.A.) board of 
directors felt that it would be too soon to host a 61 team tourney in Mid June in Orland Park. So, in the 
best interest of everyone's health and safety we have decided to CANCEL the Warriors' Battle in the 
Park II tournament this summer. 

We will be refunding the FULL ($500.00) admission fee. 

With that being said, PLEASE e-mail me (kstack66@yahoo.com)the following regarding the refund: 

Name to appear on CHECK, Address to Mail CHECK and reference TEAM and AGE group requesting 
REFUND. 

Again, we are all disappointed, but I believe it is the best thing to do for the safety of all involved. Hope 
. to see you all out in Orland Park in the Summer of 2021. 

Thanks again for supporting our tournament. 

Ken Stack 

Tournament Director 

O.Y.A. Board member 
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